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Subject: Important Informa+on Regarding Poten+al COVID Exposure
Date: Thursday, September 16, 2021 at 7:54:42 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Patrick Algyer
To: Patrick Algyer

Northern Virginia Apartment Association

 

You are receiving this email because you attended our the 33rd Annual Golf Classic and

Non-golfer wine Event. Though we all had a wonderful time yesterday, unfortunately, we

were just alerted that an attendee has tested positive for COVID-19. They have been en-

couraged to reach out and inform anyone with whom they were in close proximity. Addi-

tionally and as a precaution, please share this email with those you interacted with at the

event yesterday. 

I just spoke with the Virginia Department of Health and they provided me with the following

general information:

Vaccinated Individuals with no symptoms nor immunocompromised

If you are vaccinated with no symptoms nor immunocompromised, there is no need
to quarantine, however, you are highly encouraged to obtain a COVID-19 test 3-5
days after the exposure.

Unvaccinated Individuals

If you are Unvaccinated, you should quarantine immediately for 14 consecutive days
and call your doctor regarding obtaining a COVID-19 test.
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Diagnosed with COVID-19 in the last 3 months

If you have had COVID-19 in the last 3 months, you should obtain a COVID-19 test
3-5 days after the exposure.

Everyone should watch for symptoms, wear a mask, take extra precautions by washing

your hands and utilizing hand sanitizer and maintain a 6ft distance when around others.

If you do get diagnosed with COVID-19, please call your local health department for fur-

ther information.

Please click here to view CDC's guidelines if you need further information.

Please reach out with any questions.

Best,

Patrick Algyer

Executive Director

NVAA

703 671 6777
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